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FRIDAY 21st SEPTEMBER 2018 

Dates for the Diary 

28/09 - MacMillian Coffee 

Morning  

26/09 - Pine Lakes Meeting  

02/10 - 04/10 - Pine Lakes Trip 

18/10 - Harvest @ St Stephen 

26/10 – Break up for half-term 

05/11 - Inset Day 

06/11 - Return to school 

06/11 - 09/11 - Story Week 

20/11 & 21/11 - Parents Evening 

21/12 - Break up for Christmas 

Dear Families 

It has been a busy week here at Cottons Farm! 

This week I have been getting into classrooms doing “development 

days”.  This is where I go and find out what the children are learning 

and the teachers and I think about how we can make things even     

better.  It has been good to see lots of children working hard on their 

reading.   

On Wednesday, a few of our Year 1 & 2 children really enjoyed the first 

Derby County after-school club.  There is still space for the club so 

please do sign up so your child gets the chance to be part of this club. 

I hope you have a lovely weekend and I look forward to welcoming 

you back on Monday. 

Attendance For This Week 
 
EVERY day at school counts!             
Be on time at quarter to nine! 
 
The Caterpillars - 100% 
The Grufallos -  97% 
The Gorillas -  91%  
The Fantastic Foxes - 93% 
The Hobbits -  91%   
WELL DONE TO THE CATERPILLARS!! 

Coffee Morning 

On Friday 28th September 2018 we are 
hosting a Coffee Morning to help raise 
money for MacMillan Cancer Support. This 
is a National event that people across the 
country will be taking part in to raise    
money for such an important cause. 

We will be combining the Coffee Morning 

with a chance to meet the teachers of your 

new class. 

On the day, please go with your child into 

the classroom.  At 9:15am, someone will 

direct you to the hall for the coffee & cake 

(in return for a donation) and there will be 

a short presentation from Mr Stockwell. 

PE Kits 

Please ensure your child has a 

PE kit in school at all times.  If 

this is a problem please speak 

to your child’s class teacher.  

Earings must be removed for 

PE. 

Parking 

Please remember that there is 

no parking in the school car 

park or anywhere on the 

school grounds at the          

beginning or end of the day. 



 

Hall of Fame! 


